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 Sharon Wong 

October 20, 2016 Dir: 416-863-4178 

 sharon.wong@blakes.com 

VIA REGULAR MAIL and 
E-MAIL to BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

  
 Reference: 00201550/000001 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 
 

RE:  H2O Power Limited Partnership 
Re:  Application for Retailer Licence, EB-2016-0289 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

Further to the Board’s Letter of Direction dated October 18, 2016, this is to inform you that the Notices, 
in French and English, have been posted to the applicant’s website, at http://www.h2opower.ca/news/ 

 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Sharon Wong 

 
 

SW 
 


